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December 15, 1951 

**_ Jereniah Hawkins, 
fforth Brentwood, I awry land. 

Dear Mr. Harkinsj 

Governor Eitchie has requested t» to 
thank you for fmv letter of Deceiaber 14th, and 
to thank you for giving him the benefit of your 
views with regard to the case of Matthew "illiaas. 

Very truly yours, 

Mrs. Elizabeth W. Smith 
Secretary. 


